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more news on the website- click here     

Newsletter
Amazing Events
It has been a joyful and inspiring
end to the term, starting with Year
5 children and parents hosting
local pensioners for the annual tea
party. The Christmas Fair was a
sparkling afternoon, complete with
Canonbury snow and Santa’s
Grotto in the glade - thank you
PTA! The Christmas Concert shone
with excellent Brass and Recorder
recitals, along with sensational
singing - and the season was
crowned with  festive Early Years
and Year 1 performances. The
children have certainly earned a
holiday! 
We wish you a restful and
enjoyable Christmas holiday,
see you on Tuesday, 9th
January,

Patrick

heke

Canonbury Fund Raising

£300.92

£390.70

Christmas Fair

£1,500+

Fireworks Night

£916

https://canonburyprimaryschool.co.uk/news/latest-news/


Year 1 Chestnut - Francis
Year 1 Pear - Jehan
Year 2 Beech - Freya
Year 2 Silver Birch - Jasper
Year 3 Bay - Teddy
Year 3 Lime - Zora
Year 4 Hawthorn - Louie
Year 4 London Plane - Filipp
Year 5 Hornbeam - Alice V
Year 5 Sycamore - Class
Year 6 Ash - Hudson
Year 6 Oak - Lucas

Canonbury 
 Superstars

Canonbury this week: 84.7%

Attendance, Punctuality & Superstar winners 

This Week

Y1/2 -  Chestnut Tree Class 84.6%
Y3/4 -  London Plane Tree class 94.6%
Y5/6 -  Oak Tree Class 90.3%

Punctuality Trophy
Reception - Cherry Tree Class 15 Mins
Y1/2 -  Beech Tree Class - 118 Mins
Y3/4 -  London Plane Tree Class - 43 Mins
Y5/6 -  Sycamore Tree Class - 109 Mins

Attendance Trophy

School Attendance

Islington target is 96%

Hi parents/carers of young people at Canonbury Primary School. My name is Uma and I have
recently joined Bright Futures, a service offered by Islington Council to support young people and
their families.
Is your young person…

-struggling academically?

-facing anxieties around attending school?

-struggling with morning routines and arriving late for school?

-presenting challenging behaviour at home?

I will be at the school gate every Thursday morning at 8:45am to have a friendly chat about what we
offer. I can signpost you to other services, offer information, advice, and guidance, book a meeting
with you and the school, and offer you a safe space to discuss what might be going on.
I know it can feel overwhelming and daunting at times to reach out, but no struggle is too small- we
all need a little help sometimes



Everyone needs a little
help sometimes
We know that being a parent is not always easy and that all
families need support at some stage as children grow up

Bright Futures works with families 
who have children 5-19
We will work with you and your 
family to help you make lasting 
positive change and get the 
most out of family life

‘Things right now 
are good. There
have been quite a
few challenges, but 
I feel stronger and
more capable than I
have for a while.’
- Bright Futures parent














